AGENDA MATERIAL
Danielle Greeﬁe DATE'M‘L | MNOI%

From: Linda Morales <Imorales@azplanningcenter.com>

Sent: Friday, July 2, 2021 4:00 PM '

To: COB_mail

Subject: - Kino South Sports and Entertainment Complex (Consent Calendar ltem #12)

Dear Supervisors,

My firm has been involved in the concept for a significant multi-sport facility at Kino South since its inception and
worked with County staff and leadership to develop a master plan. At that time, we thought it was an ambitious dream.

Today, with the proposal from Knott Development and the support of the Board of Supervisors, that dreamis about to
be a reality. . : ‘

On the personal side, as the mom of a club volleyball player, I've spent countless weekends making trips to Phoenix, Las
Vegas, and other national venues. | can count on one hand the number of tournaments she played in Tucson, simply due
to the lack of facilities. Sporting Chance is the only venue that’s built for tournaments, and its six courts are simply not
enough for a metro region of one million. It’s not only discouraging for the athletes and families to travel all the time,
but it’s a massive loss of revenue for our community. | know you’ve heard a lot from the hockey community about the
iceplex, which is exciting and will support that growing sport, but we also need this field house for indoor court sports.

This proposed project will be an economic driver, promoting sports tourism and new development while also
encouraging existing and future athletes in Pima County. Please vote yes on the agreement and support this vital

project! ?

' LINDA MORALES, AICP | CEC o
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Oifice: 520.623.6146 | Direct: 520.209.2632 | Mobile: [ RGN




Danielle Greene

From: ROBERT BEECHER </ -
Sent: Friday, July 2, 2021 4:43 PM

To: COB_mail .

Subject: Knott Development complex

Categories: Yellow Category .

Dear Pima County Board of Supervisors,

I'm sending this to urge you to support the Knott Development complex.

As a participant in the Tucson Adult Hockey League, I have seen and heard the demand for local hockey, as
well as other sports venues. I strongly believe this development would have a huge positive impact on Tucson
and Southern Arizona.

PLEASE VOTE TO SUPPORT THIS INVESTMENT IN OUR COMMUNITY!

Thanks in advance for your consideration in this matter.

-Bob Beecher

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
Get Qutlook for Android
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Danielle Greene

From: Victoria Lukasik <—>
Sent: Friday, July 2, 2021 4:50 PM

To: COB_mail

Subject: : Kino Ice Rink

Dear Concerned Member:

My family and myself, residents of Pima County for 30 years, fully support the development and construction

of the proposed ice rinks. This project will move Pima County forward and provide a much desired piece of
infrastructure for our children and many adults.

Please vote to approve our ice!

Respectfully,
Victoria Lukasik
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